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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

Notice is hereby issued CANCELLING the procurement of the following projects in
view of the modification of the Technical Specifications

Supply and Delivery of :

1. 1B-2022-152 : High-End Cardiac Ultrasound with Advanced Applications
& Interchangeable Probes (ABC = Php 12,000,000.00)

2. 1B-2022-153: High-End Portable TEE Cardiac Ultrasound  with
Interchangeable Probes (ABC = Php 6,000,000.00)

The cancellation is pursuant to Section 41.c under Rule XI of the Revise
Implementing Rules and Regulations of the Republic of Act 9184 which states that:

Section 41.c Reservation Clause

“The HoPL reserves the right to reject any and all bids, declare a failure of
bidding, or not award the contract in the following situations:

c. For any justifiable and reasonable ground where the award of the
contract will not redound to the benefit of the GOP, as follows:

(i) if the physical and economic conditions have significantly
changed so as to render the project no longer economically,
financially, or technically feasible, as determined by the Head of

the Procuring Entity;
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